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   BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI)  

                                                              

Session: 2023-24 

 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

Greetings! 

We are excited to announce that Birla Public School Ganganagar will be hosting a computer 

event - "Techvidoo".  

Techvidoo is more than just an event; it's a platform for innovation and technology exploration. 

 

Event Details: 

Event Title: Techvidoo 

Date: 28th October, 2023 

Day: Saturday 

Participants: Class 9 (All Students) 

 

Techvidoo promises to be a unique, fun-filled and creative endeavor, where students will 

showcase their computer skills and creativity in the field of video designing. 

 

Techvidoo is designed to challenge and inspire our students where they have the opportunity to 

apply their knowledge, problem-solving skills, and creativity in the world of technology. Which 

encourage them to think outside the box, collaborate with peers, and demonstrate their talents in 

the digital realm. 

 

We kindly request your child's active participation in Techvidoo. 

We encourage you to support and motivate your child to prepare for this event. It's a wonderful 

opportunity for them to learn, grow, and develop their computer-related talents. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to witnessing the innovative and 

creative projects that our students will showcase during Techvidoo.  
 

 

Warm regards, 

BPSG 

CBSE AFFILIATION NO. 1730974 


